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Please join us at our 14th Annual Dallas County DWI
Press Conference

Tuesday, November 12th at 10AM
at Klyde Warren Park

2012 Woodall Rodgers Fwy
Dallas, TX 75201

Our main speaker is a DWI-accident victim who will  
share her story about the consequences of drunk
driving. We will encourage the public to be safe and
make smart choices as we celebrate during the
holiday season. We will also highlight the ongoing
partnership with Lyft to provide discount codes and  
prevent drunk driving. 
Be on the lookout for these QR codes offered at
different businesses around the County to get $5 off
your shared ride.

I am delighted to share that we celebrated the groundbreaking of Alice Court, a community of  
10 single-family homes that will be sold to families who earn less than 80% of the median  
income in Grand Prairie. I proudly allocated $1.1M in funds for this project to make the
American dream of homeownership affordable. Thanks to Grand Prairie Mayor Ron Jensen
and City Council for this partnership to expand affordable housing options in our community. 

The Dallas County DWI
Taskforce is celebrating its
40th anniversary this year.  We
have come a long way as a
taskforce, bringing awareness
and education about the
dangers of drunk driving.
However, there is still so much
to do. As a taskforce, we
celebratecelebrate our partnerships and efforts to eradicate

this crime, but we cannot celebrate the fact that
year after year it continues to take lives and affect
many families. I want to take this opportunity to
thank each end every member of the Dallas County
DWI Taskforce for their outstanding service: MADD;
AAATexas; 24HourDallas; Methodist Dallas Medical
Center;  Parkland Health; Recovery Resource
Council; TABC; the Dallas County District Attorney’s
Office and Community Supervision, Corrections and
Sheriff’s Depts.; the Police Departments of Cedar
Hill, Grand Prairie, Irving and Dallas; and many
others. 
                   

 Thank you and congratulations!!



For information on when and where to get free vaccines,
please call  972-692-2780

or visit: 

Scan QR Code
to Subscribe to
our Newsletter

I want to commend my Road & Bridge District 4
Team for doing an outstanding job in helping to
clean up the Campo Santo de Cemento Grande
Cemetary, a historical landmark in Oak Cliff.

The West Dallas Multipurpose Center offers
boxes of free food every second and fourth
Friday of the month from 1pm-2:30pm at  
2828 Fish Trap Road, Dallas 75212.

Family Health Fair Hosted By 

Saturday, November 16, 2024
from 9am-1pm

at Jaycee Zaragoza Park
3114 Clymer St. Dallas, TX 75212

 ‌free‌
FOOD‌ 

Flu season is here. Let’s be proactive in
preventing the spread of viruses by vaccinating
early. In addition to the flu shot, please consider  
vaccinating against COVID-19 and Respiratory
Syncytial Virus (RSV).

dallascounty.org/departments/dchhs/clinical-services/immunization-clinics.php

From Our Family to Yours
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